
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07066-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:31 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL docket 2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:09 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL docket 2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Emilio Vazquez <emiliov2780@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 9:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL docket 2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I have been a client of FPL since 1984. The recent request by FPL for a rate adjustment is warranted and 
needed. Our state population continues to grow aggressively. Weather related damage is increasing yearly. Our 
need to have a vibrant, innovative and fiscally sound utility company is crucial. Florida Power and Light's 
request for a rate adjustment is within reason and acceptable in order to maintain the high standard of service 
provided to its clients in a weather challenged State of Florida. Please approve it so we can maintain our high 
standard and quality of life in Florida. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Emilio Vazquez 
15351 SW 18th Lane 
Miami, Florida 33185 
305-298-7800 
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